
‘Together We 

Grow’ 

School Motto 

Dear Parents 

It has been fantastic to welcome back your enthusiastic children after half term 
who are all eager to start new topics. 

Thank you for attending our Autumn Assemblies where we were all very proud 
of how well the children performed; it was particularly special to see EYFS on 
stage for the first time. One Can Trust were very grateful for the generous 
donations provided by our families, thank you for your kindness. 

The Little Green Kitchen started providing lunches at the beginning of this week 
and it has been met with great enthusiasm from the children that have chosen 
to have school lunches. We have seen the children enjoying making their own 
choices, trying new things and leaving very little waste. Tracey from The Little 
Green Kitchen is very keen to make lunchtimes an enjoyable experience for all 
of the children so if you have any queries or questions please contact her 
directly or through the school office. 

We have lots of exciting things to look forward to this have term including  
learning about Remembrance Day, supporting Children in Need and a visit from 
History Off the Page to enrich year 1’s learning about toys. 

We are in the process of updating our website but please do look at dates on 
the current site and on this newsletter for important dates for your diaries up to 
Christmas. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Janice Woodhead 

Parents Teacher Consultations 

Please do not forget to book your parents teacher consultations, details were 
sent home before half term. If you need help to do this please contact the 
school office. Please remember that although the booking was on line, 
meetings will take place in your child’s classroom. 

Reading Books 

A big thank you to all the parents that covered reading books. Reading books 
will be sent home from Monday. Please read the attached letter (a paper copy 
will also be sent home) that explains the system and how you can help your 
child with home reading. 

Christmas Jumpers 

If you have a Christmas jumper that your child has outgrown and you would 
like to donate it to us, we will arrange a sale of them prior to Christmas jumper 
day. These will be sold afterschool, date to be advised for £2-£3 and all 
proceeds will go to school funds. Jumpers can be dropped at the school office.  

DATES FOR  THIS TERM 

8th & 9th November—Parent 
teacher consultations 

15th November —Open 
Morning—Prospective New 
Pupils—9.30am 

22nd November—Individual 
School Photographs 

30th November—Open 
Morning—Prospective New 
Pupils—9.30am 

2nd December—Christmas Fayre 

w/c 11th December—Activity 
Week 

12th December —Xmas 
Performances—2pm 

13th December —Xmas 
Performances—2pm 

14th December —Xmas 
Performances—9.15am with 
Creche 

15th December—Christmas 
Jumper Day (more details to 
follow) 

19th December—Christmas 
parties (more details to follow) 

19th December—Last Day of 
Term– 3.15pm 

5th January 2024—Return to 
School– 8.45am 

16th January—Parent Class 
Visit—Larch class 2.15pm 

17th January –Stay and Play—
Reception 9am-10am 

18th January—Parent Class 
Visit—Chestnut class 2.15pm 

23rd January —Parent Class 
Visit—Willow class 9am 

25th January—Parent Class 
Visit—Beech class 2.15pm 

9th February—Last day of term 

w/c 12th February—Half Term 
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